
 

CRESTA RUN 

 

From:  Lady Brabazon 

Membership Secretary 

 
35 Cloncurry Street 

London SW6 6DR 
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15th September 2015 

Dear Member 

You are cordially invited to: 

             The 23rd  
    ANNUAL SCARS DINNER  

MONDAY 26 OCTOBER 2015  
Racquet & Tennis Club  

370 Park Avenue (52nd Street)  
       New York City  

7:00 p.m. for 8:00 p.m.  
Business Attire (jacket and tie for men, no jeans)  
$200 per person   
 
Please RSVP to CrestaScars2015@gmail.com  You will be invoiced via PayPal.  All 
payments must be received in advance; no payments will be accepted at the door. 
 Attendance limited to 70 people so please respond as soon as possible.  

Your hosts John Beinecke, Bryan Colwell, and Mike DiGiacomo 

This is always great fun; I urge you to book up quickly. 

In sad contrast to the happy festivities of the SCARS Dinner, I am none the less sure that the 
many friends of David Clark would appreciate details of his Memorial Service on Friday 2nd 

October at 11.30 a.m.  at St Mary's The Virgin Church, (The Street, Stratfield Mortimer, 
Berkshire RG7 3NU) and afterwards at Little Park Farm, Beech Hill Road, Mortimer RG7 2AN.  

Best wishes 

Harriet Brabazon 
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